
Seasons Greetings Comrades, Sisters, Brothers and Friends: 

 

During this season of joy, I want to express my 

heartfelt appreciation for your continued commitment 

and outstanding contributions to The Veterans of  

Foreign Wars Department of Michigan. 

The holiday season is a time of joy, reflection, and 

planning for the future. I am so grateful for your 

continued dedication and look forward to all we’ll 

achieve together in the coming year. 

As the holiday season approaches, Ti’Kyra and I want 

to extend our warmest wishes to you and your family; 

regardless of how you celebrate; whether you’re celebrating Christmas, Hanukkah, 

Kwanzaa, Ramadan Mubarak, or simply enjoying the winter break, may this 

special time bring you joy, peace, and moments with family that you will cherish 

forever. 

To our comrades in uniform on the home front and abroad, I am extra thankful  

for your commitment to protecting our freedom. Sending you a bit of holiday cheer 

from across the miles! 

Have a magical holiday season and a wonderful New Year! 

 

In Comradeship,  

Kimberly A. Napoleon  

State Commander, 

Department of Michigan Veterans of Foreign Wars  

 

“One Team, One Mission” 

 


